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Minutes of the September 10, 2014 Meeting  

The September meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers
was  held  September  10,  2014  at  Godfathers  Pizza;  7002  Johnson  Drive;
Mission,  Kansas.   There  were  11  in  attendance.   Mike  Rogers,  chapter
chairman, was in charge.

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:14PM.  He asked acting secretary 
treasurer Ed Treese to read the minutes of the August meeting.  The motion 
to accept the minutes was by John Beck and the second by Kirk Chestnut.  
The motion passed.

There was no other old business.

The only new business was that Kirk Chestnut reported that KAB is working 
on getting engineering badges from Homeland Security for Kansas engineers 
during states of emergency. Jim Cambron added insight from his experiences
at WDAF TV.

The motion to adjourn was by John Beck and the second by Kirk Chestnut.  
The motion passed.

The program was presented Jim Cambron.  His topic was radio remote 
broadcasting methods and services using existing equipment.  
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